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Declaration of support for the new 

Association of Montenegrin Managers’ Executive 

 

CEC European Managers Executive Board proudly extends its heartfelt 

congratulations to Budimir Raickovic, who was nominated yesterday for 

President of the Association of Montenegrin Managers (AMM) for the 

mandate period from 2024 to 2028.  

We stand firmly behind the decision of the Montenegrin Management Board, 

which was reached during the Assembly in Montenegro. We acknowledge the 

strong leadership and vision that Mr. Raickovic brings to the role and are 

confident in his ability to lead the AMM.  

His reelection will ensure continuity and strategic alignment within the 

organisation. 

 

We also extend our welcome to the rest of the AMM colleagues: 

• Zoran Savic, Deputy President 

• Slavoljub Popadić, President of the Assembly 

• Nebojsa Scekic, President of the CEO Forum 

• Andjela Radosavovic, Executive Director 

• Marijana Kadic, Vice President for Leadership and Business Women 

• Branko Mitrovic, Vice President for Corporate Governance and Strategic 

Management 
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• PhD Vinko Nikic, Vice President for Economics and Finance 

• Radovan Radulovic, Vice President for Entrepreneruship 

• and members of the AMM Presidency, Vladan Tabas, Dusan 

Radusinovic and Arsenije Boljevic. 

 

As a committed and united confederation, CEC European Managers is strongly 

committed to making the voices and demands of our members heard before 

the European institutions. 

Through CEC European Managers, leaders from all European countries of all 

sizes are welcomed to make decisions and participate in influencing the politics 

that will shape the world of tomorrow. 

 

 

Maxime Legrand, President 

Confederation of European Managers (CEC)  

 

 


